Frilling, Tara

From: Lile Gibbons <lilegl@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 11:51 AM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Scott, Connecticut does not need increased taxation. Those residents who pay taxes already are the most heavily taxed
in the country between income, sales, gift, estate and corporate fees. State benefits--health, pension and welfare-- for
state workers, retirees and low or no income recipients are too generous and must be reined in. Connecticut has a
spending problem, not an income problem. Lile and John Gibbons

Lile Gibbons <lilegl @aol.com>
27 Sunset Road
Old Greenwich



